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FREE WEBINARS 
 

 
Going Back to School after Covid-19 

This FREE one-hour webinar, delivered via Zoom, will explore how we can support neurodiverse children to 
return to school in September (maximum 98 attendees). 

It is designed for parent/carers of children with a diagnosis or suspected diagnosis of ADHD and/or Autism who 
are in mainstream education.  We will cover basic principles and specific ideas relevant to all ages.  

The 40-min presentation will be followed by 20 mins of questions and answers led by Specialist ADHD/Autism 
Trainers from ADD-vance.  A summary handout and list of suggested resources will be made available to 
participants by email afterwards.   

We will also provide details of online support groups running throughout the summer to enable participants to 
address follow-up questions and concerns (maximum 10 attendees per group). 

Webinars can be accessed free via a PC, laptop, tablet or smartphone.  Joining instructions will be provided by 
email the day before the scheduled session. 

This webinar will run on four separate dates: 
 

Wednesday 15th July 7.30 – 8.30pm 
Wednesday 29th July 7.30 – 8.30pm 
Wednesday 12th August 7.30 – 8.30pm 
Wednesday 26th August 7.30 – 8.30pm 

 
For more information and to book your FREE place on one of the above dates, please see 
http://add-vance.eventbrite.com/. Bookings open on Monday 6th July 2020 at 1 pm. 

 
 

These webinars are funded by Hertfordshire Community Foundation  
and are open to residents of Hertfordshire only. 

 


